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To All Headteachers, Principals and Governors
At All Nursery, Primary and Secondary Schools

Dear Colleague


Annual Consultation on Admission Arrangements for September 2018-2019

On behalf of the Local Authority, as required by Section 86 of the 1998 Schools Standard and Framework Act, I am writing regarding the consultation on the proposed admission arrangements for September 2018.  These include the admission arrangements and co-ordinated admissions schemes for Primary and Secondary Schools as published annually in the ‘Guide for Parents about Admission Arrangements Booklet’.  The items for consultation are:

1 In-year co-ordinated admissions scheme

There are no proposed changes to this scheme.

2    Primary & Secondary Schools Co-ordinated Admissions Scheme (2018-2019)

       There are no proposed changes to these schemes
3    Primary & Secondary Admission Arrangements for Community and Voluntary-Controlled (2018-2019)
      There are no proposed changes to the current oversubscription criteria.

The admission arrangements mentioned above and the co-ordinated admission schemes which include timetables of the allocation process can be viewed on the Council’s website www.bradford.gov.uk or Bradford Schools Online.

Consultation on these proposed admission arrangements will end on 16 December 2016. If you have any comments, please contact me in writing at the above address or by email to Rachel.Phillips@bradford.gov.uk  by 16 December 2016.

Voluntary-aided, foundation/trust schools and academies

The determination of admission arrangements for VA, foundation, trust schools and academies is a matter for the schools’ governing bodies as the admissions authority of the school. These admission authorities need only consult on their arrangements for 2018-2019 if they intend to change them or every seven years.  Whether or not schools are consulting, admission arrangements for 2018-2019 still need to be determined by Governors by 28 February 2017. 

Yours sincerely
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Rachel Phillips

Head of Service - Admissions
Department of Children’s Services


Aiming High for Children


Admissions Team


Margaret McMillan Tower


Princes Way


Bradford, 


BD1 1NN


Tel: 01274 439215


E-Mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:Rachel.Phillips@bradford.gov.uk" �Rachel.Phillips@bradford.gov.uk�





Date: � DATE \@ "dd MMMM yyyy" �01 December 2016�
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